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Pushing this through without citizen knowledge or right to vote is absurd. The kicker 

refund is written in to the Oregon Constitution. The 1979 Oregon Legislature passed 

the "Two percent kicker" law, which requires the state to refund excess revenue to 

taxpayers when actual General Fund revenues exceed the forecast amount by more 

than two percent. This is a blatant attempt by Oregon to deceive it's citizens in to 

paying MORE taxes to the state. A firm and hard NO.  


